

Community Consultation Funding 2018/19

1 message

Melanie Ellis <Melanie.Ellis@tasman.govt.nz>
To: "info@ourmapua.org" <info@ourmapua.org>

Fri, Sep 21, 2018 at 12:29 PM

Dear Aileen,

Thank you for the information you provided to the Council for the Community Consultation Funding round for 2018/2019.

I am pleased to advise that Mapua & Districts Community Association received \$4725. As you are not GST registered, **please provide your bank account details** to melanie.ellis@tasman.govt.nz and we will arrange for the funds to be direct debited into your account.

For audit purposes we require evidence that the funding was used on the project/s stated in your application.

Should you have any queries on any community consultation related issues, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Mike Tasman-Jones

n 2/

Community Partnership Coordinator

Melanie Ellis

Administration Officer - Community Development **DDI** 03 543 7203 | Melanie.Ellis@tasman.govt.nz Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ





This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete.